
A NOTICE TO LANCASTER RESIDENTS REGARDING THE NUMBER OF COVID-19 CASES REPORTED 

4/30/20 

The National Guard has been conducting COVID-19 testing at the long-term care facilities thorough the 

State.  Recently the Guard was at River Terrace to conduct testing and yesterday the Board of Health 

was made aware of 35 confirmed cases of COVID -19 at the facility.  The total number of confirmed 

cases in Lancaster as reported by the State was 54 and this number includes confirmed cases from River 

Terrace. 

Though this is a significant jump in the number of confirmed cases in town it is important to understand 

this increase is due almost entirely to the cases in this facility.  If you should have any questions 

regarding the jump in the number of cases, or what it might mean to you as a resident of Lancaster, 

please contact Jim Garreffi at the Nashoba Associated Boards of Health at 978 772 3335  x305.   


